
From: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC
To: MULDOON Matt * PUC; ZARATE Kathy * PUC
Cc: MENZA Candice * PUC; TOEWS Kimberly * PUC; KNOLL Ellie * PUC; WALKER Cheryl * PUC; DAVIS Diane * PUC
Subject: FW: Sandra Fox Public Comment for Cascade Natural Gas Filing 10-1-2022 Conservation Alliance Plan - UM 1557
Date: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 12:34:36 PM

 

 

 
From: SPENST Carissa * PUC <Carissa.SPENST@puc.oregon.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 3:06 PM
To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC <PUC.PUBLICCOMMENTS@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: Sandra Fox Public Comment for Cascade Natural Gas Filing 10-1-2022 Conservation Alliance
Plan
 
Sandra said she would like to submit her comments regarding the Cascade Natural Gas Filing that
was submitted on 10-1-2022. She said it has to do with the Conservation Alliance Plan. She said it
should not be a consumer cost and that the company should have to pay their own costs for
conforming to this type of thing. This should come out of their own profits. They should also have to
prove to the commission what the actual costs are of what transportation costs are and most
consumers don’t agree with interstate natural gas pipe lines, that are actually fracked gas which is
highly toxic. We don’t need it and shouldn’t have it. Additionally a raise of 25.23% is too much for
consumers, it’s outrageous. We shouldn’t have to pay for environmental safety.
 
Sandra said her phone number is 541-675-8323 if anyone at the commission has questions for her
but she did not want to provide her address.
 
Thank you,

Carissa M. Spenst
Carissa M. Spenst
Compliance Specialist
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Puc.consumer@puc.oregon.gov
1-800-522-2404/503-378-6600
503-378-5743 (fax)
 


